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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive 
news and updates from us.  
  

In this edition: 
  

1.    New online service for licensed operators 
2.    Merger set for 1 October 
3.    Gambling Commission on Twitter 
4.    Commission welcomes launch of licensing authorities’ inspection 

guidance and templates. 
5.    Current vacancies 
6.    Other news 

___________________________________________________________________ 
  

1.    New online service for licensed operators 
  

We have launched the first in a series of new online services for licensed operators  
  

Read more...  
  

2.    Merger set for 1 October 
  

Following publication of the Statutory Instrument, the merger of the Gambling 
Commission and National Lottery Commission is expected to take place 1 October 
2013. 
  

3.    Gambling Commission on Twitter 
  

Follow us at @GamRegGB for news releases, alerts about new content on our 
website including consultations and publications, coverage of events and other items 
of interest to our stakeholders.  
  

Read more...  
  

4.    Commission welcomes launch of licensing authorities’ inspection guidance 
and templates 

  

The Gambling Commission has worked together with the Leicester, Leicestershire 
and Rutland Licensing Forum to create templates for inspections at gambling 
premises. 
  

Read more...  
  
5.    Current vacancies  
  
We are currently recruiting; please see our website for more information. 

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2013/new_online_service_for_license.aspx
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2013/2329/pdfs/uksi_20132329_en.pdf
https://twitter.com/GamRegGB
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gf-terms_and_conditions/twitter_policy.aspx
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2013/commission_welcomes_launch_of.aspx


  

Read more...  
  
6.    Other news 
  

The Advertising Standards Authority (ASA) has upheld two complaints made 
regarding advertisements for online betting tipster, winningeasy.com.  
  

The World Professional Billiards and Snooker Association has issued a decision on 
the recent Stephen Lee match-fixing case.  
  

The Committees of Advertising Practice (CAP) has published the outcome of a 
consultation on a proposal to amend the Gambling section of the CAP Code.  
  

  

      Subscribe to our RSS feed for regular updates and news  
  

  

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT ON 7 OCTOBER 2013 
  

  If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.  

  If you do not wish to receive future issues, click unsubscribe and send the email 

that is generated.  
 

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-jobs/current_vacancies.aspx
http://www.asa.org.uk/Rulings/Adjudications/2013/9/winningseasycom/SHP_ADJ_231306.aspx
http://www.asa.org.uk/Rulings/Adjudications/2013/9/winningseasycom/SHP_ADJ_231306.aspx
http://www.worldsnooker.com/page/NewsArticles/0,,13165~3460493,00.html
http://www.worldsnooker.com/page/NewsArticles/0,,13165~3460493,00.html
http://www.cap.org.uk/News-reports/Media-Centre/2013/Gambling-cap-code.aspx
http://www.cap.org.uk/News-reports/Media-Centre/2013/Gambling-cap-code.aspx
http://feeds.feedblitz.com/gamblingcommission?utm_source=EB+070513&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=E-bulletin+RSS+feed+subscriber
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-register_for_updates.aspx
mailto:e-bulletin@gamblingcommission.gov.uk?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE

